
Success at Khelo India Women Premier League Pencak Silat Tournament 

          

Maharashtra State Pencak Silat Association had organized the Khelo India Women Premier 

League Pencak silat Tournament, 2024 on Friday, 16th August 2024 at Navi Mumbai with the 

approval of Sports Authorities of India. Girls and women of all ages participated in this. Our BCA 

thrid year student Shrushti Patil represented Sangli district team secured 2nd prize in the 

champanship. Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar and Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai have 

congratulated Shrushti on the success.  

 

 


